
 FLORIDA BOARD OF GOVERNORS 
 October 21, 2004 
 
SUBJECT:  Chancellor’s Report to the Board of Governors  
 
 PROPOSED BOARD ACTION   

 
Informational only. 

 
 

AUTHORITY FOR BOARD OF GOVERNORS ACTION 
 

N/A 
 
                                         
 BACKGROUND INFORMATION  
 
 
Dr. Debra Austin, Chancellor, will report on activities affecting the Division of Colleges 
and Universities and the Board of Governors since the last regular meeting of the Board 
on July 22, 2004.  She will provide a status report from the State Board of Education 
and report on university activities.  She will provide information on the impact of 
Hurricanes Charley, Frances, Ivan and Jeanne on the State University System. She will 
also comment on the “Measuring Up 2004” Report.             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
Supporting Documentation Included: Hurricane Season, 2004:  
      $50 million-plus in damages and costs to the SUS 
 
Facilitators/Presenters: Debra Austin, Ed.D. 


